
Follow-Up on Partnership for Event Tour 

Collaboration 

Dear [Partner's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent discussions regarding 

the potential partnership for the upcoming event tour. 

We are excited about the opportunity to collaborate and believe that our combined efforts can 

lead to a successful event. As we discussed, partnering together could enhance our outreach and 

provide a unique experience for attendees. 

If you have any updates or further thoughts on the partnership proposal, please feel free to share. 

I am looking forward to your feedback and hopefully moving forward together. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


